
Swamp Rabbit Station
Groundbreaking Ceremony

December 7th at 2:00pm
Leadership Greenville Class 39 will be having a groundbreaking and tree 
planting ceremony for the new Swamp Rabbit Station at the Berea railcar 
located near the intersection of Sulphur Springs Road and the Greenville 
Hospital System Swamp Rabbit Trail on Friday, December 7th at 2:00pm.  
This day also marks SC Arbor Day, and we are pleased to partner with 
Trees Greenville to raise awareness about their important mission while 
beginning the beautification of the pocket park!  Join us and ASADA 
food truck to help celebrate this project and show your support!


